
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

The State of Connecticut Department of Housing 
 Draft Citizen Participation Plan  

 
A five (5) day public-examination and comment period will begin on Thursday, June 4, 2020 and 
end on June 10, 2020.  The Department of Housing (“DOH”) has developed a citizen 
participation and engagement process that will be utilized by the Department of Housing 
(“DOH”) to solicit participation and input into the planning process for the development of the 
Five Year Consolidated Plan for Housing and Community Development (“ConPlan”) and the 
Annual Action Plans (“AAP”) that support it.  This important process offers the public an 
opportunity to provide valuable citizen input and insight into the policies, and procedures of the 
Department of Housing, particularly as it relates to the administration and implementation of its 
federal programs.   
 
Please direct comments and feedback to CT.Housing.Plans@ct.gov. To view this document and 
related documents, please email a request to the address above, or refer to the Department of 
Housing’s website, http://www.ct.gov/doh under POLICY & RESEARCH. 
 
Department of Housing programs are administered in a nondiscriminatory manner, consistent 
with equal employment opportunities, affirmative action, and fair housing requirements.  
Questions, concerns, complaints or requests for information in alternative formats must be 
directed to Heidi Gray, HR Specialist, Department of Administrative Services - Small Agency 
Resource Team 860-713-5028/860-270-8022. 
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